
Abstract (in English): 
 
The aim of the work was to describe the experience of the providers of assistance to 

victims of crime with the use of the law in their practice. 

 

      The experience and the views of the providers were obtained in the form of a 

questionnaire survey. As a source of data for addressing service has been utilized to 

view all registered entities providing their services to the victims of the crimes on the 

web site of the Ministry of justice.  

        The work was focused on the practical application of selected provisions of act 

no. 45/2013 Coll. and from its results revealed that providers in your practice are 

finding that the provisions relating to particularly vulnerable victims, are defined too 

narrowly. Also the communication between the provider and the police is not yet 

ideally set. 

 

 


